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PETITION FOR JUNE 21ST TO BECOME A STATUTORY HOLIDAY 
 
Whereas the recognition of First Peoples’ historic presence in the land known as Canada and the 
honouring of their contributions are an important part of the reconciliation process; and 
 
Whereas the governments of the Yukon and Northwest Territories have established a statutory holiday on 
June 21st for the occasion, 
 
We the undersigned call on British Columbia’s provincial government to create a provincial statutory 
holiday on June 21st to recognize and honour National Indigenous Peoples Day. 
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